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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 12:22 PM
To: 'Robin Simons'
Cc: Jack Sheridan; Natalia Ilyin; Phyllis Carlyle
Subject: RE: confirmed dates for Planning Commission and Hearing Examiner for Winslow Hotel?

Hi Robin, 
 
Glad to know you are all working through your concerns together. Bruce also informed me that they may be submitting 
some revisions.  
 
The dates for Planning Commission and Hearing Examiner have not been finalized but we hope to go to Planning 
Commission on May 9 & 23 (if 2 meetings are needed). If that timeline stays on track, we could expect to go to the 
Hearing Examiner on June 13. This is all tentative. With potential revisions coming our way and project review still 
ongoing, these dates are subject to change. 
 
Thanks! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 9:21 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Jack Sheridan <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>; Natalia Ilyin <natalia@nataliailyin.net>; Phyllis Carlyle 
<pcarlyle5@gmail.com> 
Subject: confirmed dates for Planning Commission and Hearing Examiner for Winslow Hotel? 
 
Hi, Olivia, 
 
I wanted to let you know that Jack Sheridan and I met with Bruce Anderson today to discuss our concerns about the 
hotel. It was a helpful meeting. Bruce noted that they've made a number of changes since they submitted their 
application and that they'll be submitting new documents before the Planning Commission meets.  
 
We still have some concerns that we would like to see addressed before the city grants a CUP. I'll send you a list of those 
soon. 
 
Have the meeting dates for the Planning Commission and Hearing Examiner been finalized? When you and I met you 
said the tentative dates were April 26 and May 9 for the PC and June 13 for the HE.  
 
Thanks, Olivia! 
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Robin 
 
 
Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 


